2022--TOWN OF SHERWOOD, CLARK COUNTY, WL.
ANNUAL MEETING
TUESDAY, APRIL 19,2022

The Annual Meeting of the Town of Sherwood was called to order on Tuesday, April 19,
2022 at 7:00 pm at the Sherwood Town Hall. The following electors were present--Chairman
Andrew Cegielski, Supervisor--Kenneth Schwanebeck, Supervisor --Rick Schwanebeck,
Treasurer--Peggi Schwanebeck, Clerk--Mrs. Alene Jacobson, Cheryl Haupt-Cegielski, Karen
Fluegel, Lowell Freedlund, Marla Martin, Ron Martin, Linda Schwanebeck, and Arnold
Schwanebeck. (12 electors)

This meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.
After the minutes of the 2021 were read, a motion by Ron Martin, seconded by Cheryl Cegielski
to accept the minutes as read. Motion carried by all 12 electors. The Annual Report was
discussed and all questions answered. The typographic errors were corrected and the electors
would like more breakdowns in some of the generalized items on the Annual report such as what
is in miscellaneous and office expenses. After a motion by Ron Martin, seconded by Peggi
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Schwanebeck to accept the Annual report with suggested changes. Motion carriefd by all 12
electors.

Karen Fluegel gave an updated presentation on the Granton Area First Responders calls
in 2021. There was 144 total calls. Our township had -8- medicals, no accident calls and no
fires in 2021. Linda Schwanebeck gave a presentation on the history and some important events
on a computer screen. Life Link is the helicopter name they use now for help. Albert Bucheger
is joining the Granton Area First Responders to help out in the future. After this news, a motion
by Ken Schwanebeck, seconded by Rick Schwanebeck to donate $2,500 to the GAFR. Motion
carried by all 12 electors.

A motion was made by Ron Martin, seconded by Rick Schwanebeck to donate $100 to
the Clark County Humane Society. Motion carried by all -12- electors.

On April 27, 2022 the Pittsville Fire Department will be open from 10 am to 1 pm in
Pittsville to update & test the public’s fire extinguishers. Chairman Andy will file with the State
a report on the ARPA funds given to our township last year. We may have to have a revaluation
soon as our assessment values are rated less than .90%. Discussion on various topics brought up,
like possible raising the township levy, safe move to town hall, cemetery info, flags & holders’

A motion by Ken Schwanebeck, seconded by Ron Martin to leave all special charges and wages
the same as last years. Motion carried by all -12- electors. A motion by Lowell Freedlund,
seconded by Peggi Schwanebeck to pay $25.00 to all experienced grader operators. Motion
carried by all 12 electors. Memorial Day meal is sponsored by the Town of Sherwood in 2022.
The Annual Picnic tentatively will be on Saturday, August 13 or on August 20, 2022, which date
we can have. The 2023 Annual Meeting will be held on the 3™ Tuesday in April Therefore a
motion by Ron Martin, seconded by Ken Schwanebeck to adjourn. Motion carried by all 12
electors. Meeting adjourned. (8:05 pm)

Respectively submitted
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